
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
January 24, 2019 

 
 

Use of Airbnb Services  
Prohibited With State of Florida Funds    

 
 
At the direction of Governor Ron DeSantis, effective January 16, 2019, the use of Airbnb services 
while on official state business is prohibited.  This includes task work orders issued by State of 
Florida agreements.    
 
If you have any questions related to your sponsored project, please contact your post award grant 
administrator.  For contact information, simply go to the ORA website and click on Who is my 
ORA Contact Person? 
 
For more information, read the letter from Governor DeSantis dated January 15, 2019.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For additional information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 

If you have any questions, please email us at ora-si@miami.edu. 
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